
30% CLUB EXECUTIVE EDUCATION 
SCHOLARSHIP PROGRAMME GUIDE 2023

The 30% Club in conjunction with Ireland’s top learning institutions offer a suite of 
scholarships in a variety of fields, to better equip future female leaders.

In partnership with



SCHOLARSHIPS



HOW TO APPLY

APPLICATION PROCESS
Applications are submitted electronically to:

Áine Nolan
Senior Marketing and Communications Officer
DCU Faculty of Engineering and Computing
aine.nolan@dcu.ie

Applicants must meet the minimum entry requirements for their 
programme of interest and are advised to check the requirements on 
the course page.

ADDITIONAL DETAILS

An applicant must submit the following:
1. A curriculum vitae, which sets out qualifications and 

work experience (the CV should be limited to three 
pages)

2. A letter of application which outlines why the applicant 
should be considered for the scholarship (word limit = 750 
words). The letter should indicate which postgraduate 
programme interests the applicant.

CLOSING DATE

12 June, 2023

MASTERS PROGRAMME, 
FACULTY OF
ENGINEERING AND
COMPUTING MASTERS

ABOUT US
DCU is Ireland’s leading young university and first in Ireland or 
its graduate employment rate. Recognised nationally and 
internationally for the outstanding quality of its courses, the 
Faculty of Engineering and Computing focuses on preparing 
students for careers in the engineering and ICT (information, 
communication and technology) sectors. Choosing a DCU 
masters in engineering or computing will give you the critical 
knowledge and skills you need to flourish in the technological 
society of the 21st century.

THE SCHOLARSHIP
DCU will be offering one full-fee scholarship for a part-time 
student on one of the following master’s programmes in the 
Faculty:
MSc in Computing (with Major options) 

MEng in Mechanical and Manufacturing Engineering (with Major 
options) 

MEng in Electronic and Computer Engineering (with Major options)



THANK YOU
We’d like to thank all of the Education Institutions throughout Ireland who have 
generously put forward scholarships towards this year’s programme. 

We could not do this without you!


